LEGESTUEN

48 Noerrevaenget

DK-9400 Norresundby

Dear Sirs

Thank you for your order of 25 April for

10 Doll’s Houses Colonial Style C

We feel sure that you will be perfectly satisfied with the houses we make. Actually you are our first customer in Denmark, but we are well established in both Sweden and Norway.

We enclose order confirmation No 147 and have no doubt that you will now become one of our regular customers.

Yours faithfully

DOLL HOUSE

